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Road Construction on Potter Road, 500 Ft. East and 300 Ft. West of the 
Huron & Eastern Railway, Flushing and Clayton Townships, starting 
Wednesday, October 09, 2019 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that they will be performing road 

construction (road removal, drainage improvements and grade changes) on Potter Road, 

500 feet east and 300 feet west of the Huron and Eastern Railway in Flushing and 

Clayton Township(s) starting Wednesday, October 9, 2019. The road closure will begin 

at 7:00 a.m. and last until the scheduled completion date of November 10, 2019.  Due to 

the nature of this project the road will be fully closed to thru traffic. Local traffic, 

emergency vehicles and school buses may have to enter the project from the ends to 

access specific houses. Motorists are advised to use the posted detour route of Duffield, 

Pierson and Seymour Roads.  

Please contact John Plamondon, Construction Department Manager at (810) 767-4920 

ext. 232 if you have any questions.   
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